DOWNEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

State Mandated Health Requirements for Transitional Kindergarten Entry 2023 – 2024 School Year

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Welcome to Transitional Kindergarten! To ensure your child's optimal learning potential, all students entering transitional kindergarten are required, by the State of California, to complete the following prior to enrollment:

TB SCREENING OR TB TEST*

*Must be done after August 15, 2022.

- TB screening or TB test must be given within one year prior to transitional kindergarten entry.
- You will need to bring written proof of dates that the test/screening was given and verified by a doctor, clinic, or Health Department.
- If the skin test result is 10mm or more of induration or positive, written indication of x-ray date and or statement that the child is free of communicable TB is required.

IMMUNIZATIONS

- 5 DTaP (4 doses meet requirement if at least one was given on or after the 4th birthday)
- 4 Polio (3 doses meet requirement if at least one was given on or after the 4th birthday)
- 1 Hib (1 dose on or after 1st birthday, if not a 2nd dose is required)
- 3 Hepatitis B
- 2 MMR (1 dose on or after 1st birthday, if not, a 3rd dose is required)
- 2 Varicella

ORAL HEALTH ASSESSMENT – see enclosed form.

- Examination must be completed after September 1, 2022, by a licensed dentist
- ► Students not meeting the above requirements will not be enrolled.

Thank you for your immediate response to this important opportunity to promote better health care for your child. If you have any further questions, please call Health Services Office at (562) 469-6589 or your child's school.